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As an Oregon resident, I strongly oppose any effort to dismantle our established 

vote-by-mail system. This system has proven to be secure, efficient, and has 

consistently resulted in high voter turnout. It provides crucial accessibility for seniors, 

individuals with disabilities, those in rural areas, and working families who may 

struggle to reach traditional polling places. Undermining this system would 

disenfranchise many Oregonians and create unnecessary barriers to participation in 

our democratic process. Oregon's vote-by-mail has been a model for the nation, and 

we should protect, not dismantle, this successful and vital part of our electoral 

process. 


